




Sean Deckert rejoined the meeting. 

DISCUSSION 

Permitted Use Table. 

The current permitted use table needs to be reviewed and adapted to current trends. 
This will be discussed in future meetings. 

CLOSING REMARKS -

• Isaac Zimmerle stated that everyone is welcome to any and all meetings.

• Mayor Faulkenberry stated that he believes that the Planning Commission and
the other boards that serve the Town of Chapel Hill have good members and are
doing good work. He is unaware of any issues regarding their performance. If
there are issues, they should be reported. Everyone is welcome to all meetings
and everyone is given an opportunity to speak.

ADJOURNMENT 

Motion to Approve: Sean Deckert 
Seconded By: Ben Piper 
Motion Passed: 5 - 0 

Meeting ended at 6:49 p.m. 
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